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Dear  Santa Claus,

this year I’m very excited because  next  April I’m going with other students in Latvia, one of the countries
involved  in the Comenius project ‘The Voices from the Land’. So my great demand is please bring gifts to 

my Latvian friends, bring them  lots of love and  joy too! I want to remember you also all the other friends 
from Turkey, Romania ,Spain,Poland,  all joined in this project.

Many teachers are working hard to realize the  activities  and thanks to them groups of students like me are 

able to travel and see new places, different schools, different traditions.
 How exciting and interesting is all this!!!
Dear Santa Claus I would like to ask you to bring good things to all our partners, to realize their dreams and 

desires and  to help all of us to fight against  injustices and for the common wealth.
                                                                                                 best regards

                                                                                                Lucrezia, class 3B

                                                                                                 IC A.Leonori

                                                                                                 Rome -Italy
